
Revisions to Policy on Circumstances Leading to Cha nges to Postgraduate Research Study 
Effective date – September 2010 
 
Within section 2.1 
 
CURRENT TEXT 
Students must register for the submission pending period and will be entitled to limited supervision 
and some use of University facilities including library and computer access. Students will not be 
entitled to facilities for primary research such as laboratory use. 
 
Supervision expectations in this period vary between disciplines and it is the responsibility of the 
student to come to an understanding with his or her supervisor about the frequency and duration of 
supervision meetings in this period. 
 
PROPOSED TEXT 
Students must register for the submission pending period and will be entitled to limited supervision 
and some use of University facilities including library and computer access. Students will not be 
entitled to facilities for primary research such as laboratory use. 
 
Supervision expectations in this period vary between disciplines and it is the responsibility of the 
student to come to an understanding with his or her supervisor about the frequency and duration of 
supervision meetings in this period. 
 


